
Welcome Morning Tea!!! 
  
With the morning rush it can often be hard to meet 
other parents at drop off.  
 
All Foundation parents/carers are invited to a 
Welcome morning tea. 
 
A chance to sit back, relax and meet other parents. We 
understand it can be difficult with younger children and 
kinder drop off at different times. Please feel free to 
pop in and say hi, even for 10 mins. Younger children 
are also welcome, even late arrivals if you need to drop 
off other children and come back.   
 

Wednesday 23rd March  @ 9.00am 
(straight after drop off) in the Stadium at 
school.  

 
 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 
 
 
Linda & Anna  
Class Rep Co-Ordinator’s 2022 


